
  

   
 

         

    

 

  
 

  
 

 

  
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
  
 

 
 

 
 

  
   

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

    

         
         

 
  

    

 

Message Sent 02/09/2012 

Practitioner EHR Incentive Program 

Incentive Program 

EP Attestation Deadline Extended for In this Newsletter: 
EHR Incentive Program 

EP Attestation Deadline Extended for EHR 
Incentive Program The NYS Department of Health (DOH) has obtained CMS approval to 

extend the deadline for Eligible Professionals (EPs) to attest for Payment 
Year 2011 in the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program. EPs now have 
until April 29, 2012 to submit attestations for activities conducted in 
calendar year 2011 (using patient volume data from calendar year 2010 
to determine eligibility). The DOH is working with stakeholder 

1-877-646-5410 organizations and the State’s two Regional Extension Centers (RECs) to 
emednyalert@csc.com provide additional assistance to providers in determining their Medicaid 

patient volume, and this extension will provide time for these activities 
to be completed prior to the attestation deadline. For more information 
on how to apply, visit 

Contact Details 

https://www.emedny.org/meipass/over_prof.aspx 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance. 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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